DiIL CONSERVATION CoMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

December 7, 1962

Manufacturers Hanover Trust Company
350 Park Avenue
New York 22, N.Y.

Attn: Mr. W. G. Rabe
Dear Mr. Babe:?

We have recelved your inquiry about oil production from the A & G
Drilling Company #4] Hammond well, which is located in the Blanco
Meseverde Pool, San Juan County, New isxico. I have referrea to the
New fexico 0il and Gus Engineeriny Committee annual Teport, which s
compiled from Commission records and find that the 1961 production was
148 barrels and the 1941 production was 248 barrels. Their records
indicate that the well nas produced no 0il In 1962,

In checking their 1959 report I have discovered what I believe to

be an error, as production In excess of 8000 barrels was indicated
Jor a one-month period, with no production shoun for the balance

of the year. I gm, therefore, forwarding your request to our Santa Fe
Office in order that they may determine from the Operator's production
report forms On file what the correct production was in 1959.

If we can be of any further help in the matter, please contact us.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAtks o

cct Mr. Ralph Trujillo /
oce, Santa Fe, New Mexico
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MANUFACTURERS HANOVER TRUST COMPANY

350 PARK AVENUE,NEW YORK 22, N.Y.

WILLIAM G.RABE CHAIRMAN, ADVISORY BOARDS November 30, 1962

ATIR MAIL

Mr, E. C. Arnold, Supervisor
District No. 3

01l Conservation Department

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr., Arnold:

I own a working interest in a gas and oil
well known as R & G Drilling Co. Hammond No. 41 in the San
Juan Basin of New Mexico. The owner's number designation for
gas production is listed by El Paso Natural Gas Company as
709785 SLC number meter-lease 72193-54969; code 114,

I have been receiving monthly gas payments
rom E1 Paso but have never received any payment for resi-
dual oil production since the well came in back in August

of 1958,

I would greatly appreciate it if you could
inform me as to the amount of oil produced from this Hammond
No. 41 well to date so that I can get an accounting from the
operator, R & G Drilling Co., Mr. William Russell, Manager.

Thanking you in advance for your kindness
in sending me this information and with king regards, I
remain




